

The Volunteer Centre

The Volunteer Centre will be promoting Volunteers Week (first week in June) with a series of Animal related posts, the first of which can be seen below. This will culminate during Volunteers Week itself, with a bit of a suprise. Keep your eye on our newsletters and social media for that.



Volunteers weeks starts 1st June - 7th June

Check our new Facebook for more upcoming posts (1) Facebook

'Volunteering matters profoundly, it does more than beat the odds, it changes them.'



This October we will be celebrating the 11th Voluntary Sector Awards. We expect a bumper crop of nominations and another huge crowd so don't delay and get you nominations in as soon as possible.

Please send your nominations in by using the link on our website Nominations – Chesterfield and North East Derbyshire

Volunteer Centre (chesterfieldvc.online) or emailing info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk.

We look forward to hearing from you.



Fairplay





Can you help us?

We are a children's charity looking for dedicated individuals who want to help shape a positive future for children & young people with disabilities and additional needs

Contact us on 01246 203963 or office@fair-play.co.uk

website https://fair-play.co.uk/ or scan the QR code

Alexandra Rd West, Chesterfield, S40 1NP

Want to Volunteer?



Service of Celebration



His Majesty's Lord Lieutenant of Derbyshire and the Dean of Derby in partnership with Rural Action Derbyshire, Community Action Derby and Foundation Derbyshire are holding

A Service of Celebration and Thanksgiving for the Voluntary and Community Sector

or

Sunday 9th June 2024 at 2.30pm

Please keep the date free in your diary. A full invitation to include a RSVP will be distributed at the beginning of May.

The service is planned to include a community choir and reflections on the power of volunteering. It will take place in the weekend of The Big Help Out and will become an annual service for the sector.

Please pass on this 'save the date' to groups across the Sector, including volunteers

For further information in the meantime please contact the Dean of Derby through his PA Trish Thistlewood on 01332 341201 or patricia@derbycathedral.org



The King's Award for Voluntary Service